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June 24, 2024 

 

 

To: Dr. Josh Swanson 

From: Shawn Hoffman-Bram, Executive Director of Community Education 

Re: 2024 Joint Powers Agreement Metro South 

 

This is the Metro South Annual Agreement Renewal. Metro South is a formal collaborative 
between the districts of Eden Prairie, Edina, Bloomington, and Richfield. This collaborative 
provides services to adults in each community in the areas of GED, Adult Diploma, English 
Language and Citizenship. The agreement to provide these services is approved on an annual 
basis.  

 


